
 
 

 
 

The REGULAR MEETING of the  
Ventura County Parks Advisory Commission 

scheduled for: 
 

MONDAY, October 19, 2020 
 

HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED TO 
 
 

MONDAY, November 16, 2020 
4:00 p.m. 

 
 

In response to the declared state and local emergencies due to the Novel Coronavirus, 
and in accordance with the California Governor’s recent order to limit indoor operations 

as a precautionary measure to help slow the spread of COVID-10, the Hall of 
Administration is closed to the public. To find out how you may electronically attend the 

Parks Advisory Committee Meeting and provide public comment, please contact the 
Commission Secretary at (805) 654-3822 no later than noon on Friday, November 13. 

 

 

 

 
 
VENTURA COUNTY 
PARKS ADVISORY COMMISSION 
800 South Victoria Avenue, L#5140 
Ventura, California 93009-1030  

Commissioners 
Carin Kally - District 1 

Paul E. Nicholson - District 2 
Ron Merkord - District 3  

 June Dubreuil - District 4 
Vacant - District 5 

 
 

Staff 
Linda Cruz, Commission Secretary 

J. Colter Chisum, Parks Deputy Director 
 

 

 

Unless otherwise noticed, the next meeting will be held on: 
 

 MONDAY, JANUARY 11, 2021 
4:00 P.M. 

MULTI-PURPOSE ROOM (MPR) 
 

Ventura County Government Center  
Hall of Administration 

800 South Victoria Avenue 
Ventura, California 93009 

 


